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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

02/05/2019  10:10:032019/2188/T FLEX Francoise Findlay This is one of three poplars that all require repollarding by the owners of 19 Wadham Gardens.    This 

application from a neighbour in King Henry's Road is to take off overhanging branches in her garden.

Tom Little has observed these trees from 1 Lower Merton Rise but a visit to 121 KHRd would be useful.   I fear 

the one tree might become more unbalanced and more dangerous as a result of the work which is very 

necessary!

I have written three times to no. 19, Mr and Mrs Gold, and taken round large branches that have fallen in my 

garden, all to no avail.
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